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Sherwood Furniture has relocated to

6231 Orchard Lake Road in West

Bloomfield. The new store is now in the

Suger Tree Plaza shopping center.

WEST BLOOMFIELD, MI, 48322,

September 15, 2022 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Sherwood

Furniture, the metro Detroit-based

company, has relocated to 6231

Orchard Lake Road in West Bloomfield.

The new store is now in the Suger Tree

Plaza shopping center. The

announcement comes from Mark Morganroth, the company owner. Family-owned and

incorporated in 1949, Sherwood Furniture has been serving the 

Metro Detroit Market.

We are proud of the new

location of our flagship

store. We can now focus on

our exclusive furniture

galleries and interior design

services.”

Mark Morganroth

"We are proud of the new location of our flagship store.

We can now focus on our exclusive furniture galleries and

interior design services."

The new location officially opened on September 1, 2022.

Sherwood Furniture's address is 6231 Orchard Lake Rd.,

48322 in West Bloomfield. 

Sherwood Furniture's showroom has always been an

extension of the interior design passion of owner Mark

Morganroth. "For over 50 years, I always learned about clients' needs and helped them with

everything, including construction, painting, carpeting or hard flooring, window treatments, and

all household furnishings." As a result, Sherwood Furniture has the largest Ekornes Stressless

Gallery within 130 miles. The array of high-end furniture and accessories offered has been

unmatched for decades. In addition, the interior design staff has a cumulative 100 years of

experience. 

"We believe building a close, vibrant relationship with the communities around our location is

vital to our success. This move will allow us to focus our offerings on our core strengths and

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.sherwoodstudiosinc.com/
http://www.sherwoodstudiosinc.com/


better serve our clients' needs. But, of course, the core to our success is our exceptional

professionals that work in our store."

Scott Peterson

Peterson Associates Advertising
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/591112569

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2022 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/3650888
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/591112569
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

